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Friday 25th January 2019 

 

Phonics Workshop 

 

Please come and join us at the school which is 

most convenient for our Phonics workshops at 

either John of Gaunt on Tuesday 22nd January, 

Hevingham Primary School on Tuesday 29th 

January or Aldborough Primary School on 

Thursday 31st January. The workshops will be at 

9.15am – 11.15am and led by Anna Catlin from our 

family learning team who will offer support and an 

understanding of phonics to help you feel more 

confident in supporting your child with their 

reading and writing at home. To book your place 

on any of the above sessions by emailing Family 

Learning Co-ordinator Monica Harding 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or 

telephone 07780 887348 
 

Catching Confidence 

 
On Thursday 28th February John of Gaunt Infant 

& Nursery School are holding a catching 

confidence workshop from 9.15am – 11.45am. 

Please see attached flyer for more information 

and how to book.  

 

Hilltop 

 
Don’t forget the full and final payments are due 

before our residential trip next month and we are 

still missing a few payments, please hand to the 

school office. Thank you.  

 
 

Dinner Forms 

 
Dinner forms are located in the leaflet stand 

next to the signing in book for parents to pick up 

and complete weekly.  We will not be sending 

them home any more.   

Head Lice  

 
We have had several cases of head lice reported 

to the office.  Please check your child’s hair 

daily in order to eradicate the problem.  There 

is no intervention available from the school 

nurse as this is not something they offer, but if 

you need help please see staff in school.   

 

The most effective way of getting rid of head 

lice is to use a special comb and comb through 

hair every day when they come home.  You need 

to include all member of the family, adults and 

children.  You can also buy lotions that will kill 

the lice but are expensive. 

 

 
 

Drop off and pick up times 
 

Our school opens at 8.50am, if for any reason 

you arrive to the school after 9am, please bring 

your child/ren to the school office where they 

will take your child to class.  We need to know 

by 9.30am if your child is absent from school.   

Please also remember that the school day 

finishes at 3.15pm unless your child is part of 

one of our afterschool clubs which always end at 

4.15pm. If for any reason you are to be late 

collecting your child/ren please call the school 

office to explain why.  

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Skyla Fuller Daniel Reall 

Jake Martin  
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Key Dates 

 

January 

 

Thurs 29th – 9.15am-11.15am Phonics workshop 

Tues 29th – Class 2 swimming 

 

February 

 

Tues 12th – Class 2 swimming 

Fri 15th – Break up for half term. 

Mon 25th – School re-opens 

Wed 27th Feb – Fri 1st Mar – YR’s 5&6 

residential to Hilltop 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


